
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 9th February 2023 
 

Welsh Government National Test (Personalised Assessment) Feedback 
 

Dear parents, 
 
Pupils from Year 2 to 6 completed Welsh Government National Tests in Reading, Numeracy 

Procedural and Numeracy Reasoning last term.  Pupils are able to complete these tests twice per 

academic year.  Therefore, in the summer term, all pupils at Sageston CP School will complete 

their second test of the year. 

 

These personalised assessments are an important indicator of your child’s progress during an 

academic year.  Attached is an advice sheet from Welsh Government about the assessments and 

feedback which is provided to all pupils and their parents/carers following their completion. 

 

The feedback for Reading and Numeracy Procedural has been released to all pupils via their Hwb 

accounts.  To access this feedback, you can view the ‘Personalised Assessments’ section of the 

‘Hwb Tools’ menu, which can be found at the top of your child’s Hwb home page. 

 

The feedback gives examples of the hardest questions your child answered successfully.  In 

addition, it also provides examples of the type of question your child found challenging and were 

unable to answer correctly.  This feedback is utilised by staff to inform their planning and to 

support pupils’ learning in the future. 

 

If you require any assistance with accessing your child/ren’s feedback or have any questions 

about the process, please speak to their class teacher. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr A Welch 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Sageston CP School 
Bird’s Lane, Sageston, Tenby, Pembrokeshire. SA70 8SH 

Telephone – 01646 651471 
Email – admin.sageston@pembrokeshire.gov.uk 

Website – www.sagestoncpschool.co.uk 
Headteacher – Mr A Welch LLB (Hons), PCGE, MEd 



 
 



 


